Subject: Fwd: Update

From: April McKown <
Date: Wed, 5 Aug 2009 09:43:02 -0700 (PDT)

To: "Melancon, Ron" <dusterrm 1 @comcast.net>
CC: » ;

Ron,

I will see about adding your email address to Gwen address book so that we can keep
you more informed on the company. I am going to talk to her about the picture and the
comments on your brochures to see if she wants them to remain. I have been just
giving her time to work on some other issues right now.

Please keep sending us the update that you normally sent Karl. I have a notebook here
that I like to keep updated as you find them. I also forward them to Dan so that he |
can update his aswell. He likes to use it as a selling tool. ]

Thanks, |
April |

————— Forwarded Message -----
From: Gwendolyn Cannon <gwen@safetysentryinc.com> |
Sent: Wed, 29 Jul 2009 14:45:26 -0700 (PDT)
Subject: Update

Good morning,everyone. I want to apologize for not giving you your weekly update on
Monday but there was some pressing business that I have been taking care of over the :
past few days. i

With regard to the 2nd quarter disbursement checks, I have signed those and April will |
be mailing them out this morning. In all fairness, she had them ready last Friday but :
it was uncertain as to whom would be signing them at that time. So I apologize once !
|
]

L

again for them not going out sooner. I understand she had allowed each of you to
review the information and verify through signature that everything was correct.

Due to some perscnal issues that have been deemed unacceptable to the continued
success of Safety Sentry, Inc. and, subsequently, your business success, Karl is no
longer active in the handling of the business affairs. From this point on, you will
address any issues with me through April McKown via the office telephone number
817-579-7616 who will convey your messages to me and I will take whatever action is
required and appropriate. Bill Morrow, our National Sales Manager has kindly
consented to also help with fielding your calls as he is very much knowledgeable of
the inner workings of the business. He can reached at 706-540-1103.

|
I am in the process of evaluating the status of Safety Sentry, Inc. as I have not been -
a part of the day-to-day running of the business so please take that into |
consideration. The company continues to grow in sales and exposure. There are |
several of you that I know are doing excellent jobs at marketing the products and will
continue to do so because you see the value in both the safety and security aspects of
them.

If there are any outstanding issues that have not been resolved, actions that have not
been taken as agreed with Karl, or simply questions that you may need answers for,
please feel free to contact the office and I will do my very best to allay your
concerns.
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